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The first personal meeting with the new representative in Greece, with Mr. Nick Theophilopoulos was held in Athens. During 
the meeting Mr. Theophilopoulos was informed about the working methods of IBSSA and the requirements of the 
representatives. All related materials and the IBSSA CD were handed over.  
 
Mr. Jaime Pereira from Portugal applied for membership. After a personal meeting, the Board of Directors accepted the 
membership and appointed Mr. Pereira as the representative in Portugal. 
 
After a personal meeting with Mr. Waclaw Antoniak, owner of the second largest private security company in Gdansk/Poland 
the Board decided to change the IBSSA representative in Poland. Mr. Antoniak was appointed as the new representative. 
 
In May 1999 the Executive President met with the following members 
 
Mr. Leif Almo head of the Internet Department 
Mr. Martin Culen Hankokan Security Co. 
Mr. Jurij Orlov President of the Russian Karate Federation 
Mr. Aybars Kilichan 
Mr. Vito Simmi IBSSA Representative in Puglia / Italy 
Mr. Cyril Klajnscek President of the Slovenian Karate Federation 
Mr. Jean Claude Duchemin Honorary Founding Member 
Mr. Adrian Bucur 
Mr. Avi Bleier Head of the Bank Security Department 
Mr. Peter Spanton Head of the Information Center 
Mr. Grigor Mikaelyan IBSSA Representative in Armenia 
 
Mr. Sergei Kondrashov visited the Headquarters. 
 
Mr. Constantin Buzatu Arcons Security headed a delegation to Budapest and had several meetings with Mr. Levente Gyenes, 
who is in charge for the coordination in Central Europe and with the Executive President of IBSSA. 
During those meetings it was agreed, that Mr. Gyenes and Mr. Buzatu would start to work on setting up the European Regional 
Leadership of IBSSA. 
During the 2nd WKC Karate World Championships where H. R. H. Prince Adan Czartoryski Borbon, Honorary Founding 
President of IBSSA and Mr. George Popper the Executive President of IBSSA were invited by Mr. Fritz Wendland, the President 
of WKC and also Honorary Founding Member of IBSSA there were many informal meetings organized and opinions exchanged. 
The Executive President and the other Board members present, like Dr. G. S. Bertoletti, Dr. Kluger, Dr. Nicovic gave a report on 
the dynamic development of IBSSA since the last Congress. 
 
The following IBSSA members attended those meetings: 
 
Mr. Daniel Deac 
Dr. Bryan Dowler Head of the Legal Department of IBSSA  
Mr. Peter Spanton Head of the Information Center 
Dr. Giuseppe Morabito 
Mr. Georgy Loutoshkin 
 
Budapest, 28.06.99 
 
George Popper 
Executive President 


